Name	Date

## LITTLE DUCK GOES SWIMMING



Little Duck woke up early on Saturday morning. Little Duck was going to a party for Danny Duck. It was Danny Duck's first birthday. They were going to swim in the pond, play games, and eat cake. It was going to be a great party. Little Duck loved swimming. Little Duck went downstairs to eat his breakfast. He was eating his Ducky Lucky cereal when it started to rain very hard. Little Duck was not happy. He got his umbrella and went outside to watch the rain. It did not stop. It just kept raining. Little Duck sat for two hours watching the rain.

Little Duck's mother told him the party had been changed until Sunday. Little Duck was really unhappy now. Little Duck sat outside in the rain. He wanted to swim at the party, and now the party was ruined. All of a sudden, Little Duck realized he was swimming. A giant puddle had formed in his yard and he was in the middle of it.

Little Duck smiled as he swam around his yard in the giant puddle. He could swim at the party tomorrow, and he could swim now. Swimming in the rain was fun!

## ANSWER THE QUESTIONS.

ne_	Date
	What does Little Duck love to do?
-	What happened while Little Duck was eating breakfast?
	What did Little Duck take with him when he went outside?
	How long did Little Duck sit in his yard?
-	What did Little Duck's mother tell him about the party?
	What happened in Little Duck's yard?
	How do you think Little Duck felt when he was swimming?
-	

Name Date	
-----------	--

## ANSWERS LITTLE DUCK GOES SWIMMING

- 1. Danny Duck was having a party.
- 2. They would swim, eat cake, and play games
- 3. He ate Lucky Ducky cereal for breakfast.
- 4. He loves to swim.
- 5. It started to rain.
- 6. He took an umbrella.
- 7. He was in the rain for over two hours.
- 8. The party day had been changed to Sunday because of the rain.
- 9. A large puddle of rain formed in Little Duck's yard.
- 10. He felt happy.